
TEHRAN, IRAN 

February 2 5 ,  1974 

Dear Mr. Lee: 

Ambassador Helms asked me t o  convey h i s  
appreciation f o r  your note and the attached 
photograph o f  the new Australian banknote with 
Clunies Ross who resembled him. 

It i s  my reco l l ec t ion  that you served i n  
Tehran about t e n  years ago. 
i t  as  much as we do. 

I hope you:-enjoyed 

Best regards 

AE C 
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CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE 
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

,F .. 

. .I 

Dear Nister Ambassador: 

Melbourne 
February 7, 1964 

Enclosed i s  a photograph, f o r  k..ich I hope I may be forgiven, of 

t h e  newly issued Austral ian f i f t y  d o l l a r  note. 

Xoss, a prominent Austral ian s c i e n t i s t  and we, and some of  your 

Australian f r iends ,  thought you mipht f ind  it i n t e r e s t i n g .  

It d e p i c t s  Clunies 

Forgive ne also f o r  not sending anactual  specimen, but, exchange 

rates and s a l a r y  simply do not permit. 

Sincerely yours, 


